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The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #23-0414, which is for the 

purpose of forming an inter-departmental work group, including broad representation from 

stakeholders outside Baltimore City government, to study and make recommendations for 

reforms to the City’s property tax credit system.   

 

The Department of Planning recommends approval of City Council Bill 23-0414 for reasons 

that this group will help advise on the best practices to incentivize redevelopment in Baltimore 

while yield savings for the City’s budget.  The Department of Planning, especially its Historical 

and Architectural Preservation Division looks forward to working closely with the Mayor and 

City Council on this important endeavor. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 
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cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Eric Costello, Council Rep. to Planning Commission 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Rebecca Witt, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 


